
Shoreline Committee Report – February/March 2020 

(Submitted 4/2/2020) 

 

 

During the months of February & March, the Shoreline Committee investigated a 

total of 7 new shoreline permit applications that were turned in by property 

owners who were planning to do work along their shorelines. 

 

After meeting with the property owners and performing an on-site review of the 

property and the proposed planned activities of their projects, the Shoreline 

Committee approved a total of 4 shoreline work permits out of the 7 shoreline 

applications that were submitted. There are currently 3 shoreline permit 

applications that are waiting for additional information to be submitted by the 

property owner before a final review of these projects is completed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Dave Barker  

GLA Shoreline Committee Chairperson 


